
 
 
 

15
th
 March 2017 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 1 
 
 

As part of our current curriculum, children 
will be making and tasting sandwiches 
with fillings of ham, cheese or jam. 
 
 

If your child has any allergies, please 
inform their teacher before tomorrow, the 
morning of 16

th
 March, otherwise we will 

presume they can taste any.  Should your 
child have an allergy to any of these 
fillings, you may provide them with an 
alternative. 
 
 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 1 Team 
 


